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For immediate release 
 

Dr. Scott Hardin to present  
"The Genesis Worldview: Preparing a Defense"  

on February 27th  
 
Sadly, as more and more Christian colleges, schools and curriculum companies compromise with the world by 
teaching Old Earth Theistic Evolution--ironically called God-directed evolution--it is refreshing to hear a speaker 
boldly affirm creation as described in the book of Genesis.  
 
This is precisely the worldview to be proclaimed and defended by Scott Hardin, M.D., in an upcoming presentation 
to the Creation Science Society of Milwaukee. 
   
In his presentation, Dr. Hardin will: 

• Discuss how we can know that the book of Genesis is actual history, in the process explaining the 
significance of this worldview. 

• Describe how, in the past, virtually all scientists believed the Bible’s Young Earth account of creation, with 
the earth being about 6000 years old.  

• Explain how this consensus began to unravel during the Age of Enlightenment, when man’s ideas began to 
replace God's Word as truth—and how this rejection of God’s truth ultimately led to most scientists 
abandoning the Genesis account.  

• Offer some surprising scientific evidences against the idea that the earth is billions of years old.  
 
The presentation will be free and open to the public, so come prepared to gain new insights into God’s amazing 
creation while affirming your faith in our Creator and the Genesis worldview. Slated for 7 p.m. on Tuesday, 
February 27, the program will be held at Grace Evangelical Lutheran Church, W196N9525 Cross View Way, 
Menomonee Falls, WI  53051. Map The church is on County Line Road – Hwy Q, about 1 mile west of Hwy 41-45. 
Use the west church entrance.  
 
Dr. Hardin is Aurora-St. Luke’s senior vice president for medical affairs, having served the institution as chief 
medical officer for clinical integration from 2015 to 2017. Board-certified in Physical Medicine and Rehabilitation 
(PM&R), he is a fellow of the American Academy of Physical Medicine and Rehabilitation and a member of the 
American Association of Neuromuscular and Electrodiagnostic Medicine. Beyond the clinic, he has served on the 
teaching faculty at Aurora/University of Wisconsin’s Family Practice, and as an Anatomy and Physiology instructor 
at Carroll University. Dr. Hardin earned his M.D. from the Medical College of Wisconsin in 1993; and completed his 
PM&R residency there in 1997.  
 
As a homeschool dad of six children, Dr. Hardin saw a need for higher level science curricula for the homeschool 
community. To address this need, he launched Science Shepherd, a homeschool curriculum company specializing 
in science courses for all ages. Science Shepherd offers tools from on-demand video-based courses and a 
comprehensive high-school biology text book to integrated lab and supporting materials.  Dr. Hardin also serves as 
vice president of The Starting Point Project, Jay Seegert’s ministry (http://www.thestartingpointproject.com).  
 
This event is sponsored by CSSM, which will make creation literature and DVDs available on site. For details, visit 
www.genesismatters.org.  
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